
9:00AM 

                                                         Provider No.1225 -   ICC Course No. 26778 & 25689 

                        Metro West Building Officials Meeting 
December 14, 2021 

 
 

LOCATION CHANGE – HOLIDAY MEETING 
**The meeting is at the Highfields Country Club – 42 Magill Drive – Grafton Mass**   
There is a $25.00 fee for this training which includes Coffee, Juice, and breakfast buffet. 
 
Please RSVP ASAP so we can get a head count.  Contact: Fredericot@GRAFTON-MA.GOV   
 
PAY AT DOOR OR IF YOU PREFER TO PAY AHEAD OF TIME USE THE BOTTOM OF THIS NOTICE 

This month’s presentation will be on: 
 

“Lateral Load Path Basics” outlines the path a wind load takes through a wood-frame structure, as well as the 
importance of a complete load path and associated construction details. This session will cover understanding 
the complete lateral load path, 
Identify common framing errors within this path, understand the consequences of an incomplete path, and 
discuss and evaluate code requirements for critical details.  
  

And 
 
“Frame for Success” will identify the most common wood construction framing and sheathing errors found in 
today’s construction market. This session will examine the consequences of these common errors and provide 
practical solutions for avoiding them.  

These topics will be Presented by Robert A. Kuserk, PE from the APA Engineered wood Association 

 

   TRIVIA: How many Ghosts show up in the Movie “A Christmas Carol? 
 

 
                     Please have check made out to:  Metro-West Building Officials Association, Inc.  
                                                                                        P.O. Box 1373 
                                                                                        Westborough, MA 01581 
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